
 
Greetings Dance Families! 
 
I hope this edition of the newsletter finds you warm and cozy in this very snowy February. There’s not 
much to this Newsletter, but please read on for some important information. 
 
New Space 
I hope you’re all enjoying our new space at the Edgewood Event Center! It’s been a great point of 
growth for the studio, and the kids really seem to be enjoying it! A reminder that dancers either need to 
be in dance shoes or barefoot, no socks. The floor is just a bit too slippery for socks and tights.  
 
Grab your gear from Rivals! 
This is a great time to check out our store at Rivals and pick up any gear you may need. For our spring 
performances, we won’t be submitting an additional costume order. Instead, we’ll use our studio gear 
for all of our dances! The Rivals website has marked all of the items that dancers 1st-12th grade will 
need. Dancers in the preschool/kindergarten classes will only be required to have a Green Studio         
t-shirt. Check out our store here! 
 
Studio Pictures 
Have you checked out all of our studio pictures taken by Jeff Barker? Remember, these photos are 
yours to download, print, and share. You can find the link to the pictures on our website! 
 
What We’re Learning  
Dancers of all ages are wrapping up storytelling units. We’ve done lots of work at the ballet barre, and 
so many of the dancers have really enjoyed that experience. 
This month, we’ll continue with our technique work and also 
move into a bit of choreography for our Spring Show (mark 
your calendars for May 3-8 as we continue to work out details 
for that performance). The theme for our Spring Show is 
“Keep Calm and Carry On”…a good lesson for us all as we 
move forward. 
 
Snow Days 
Just as a quick reminder - I have extra days built into our 
dance calendar. We won’t have any make-up days until we’ve 
had two canceled classes due to weather. As we’ve had some 
inclement weather the past couple of weeks, it’s been great 
to have Zoom as an option for a few of those classes so the 
kiddos could keep dancing. We will always communicate 
snow day plans with our families via email and Fusion News & 
Notes on Facebook. Thanks for being awesome! 
 
Thanks for reading! I appreciate you!  
Miranda  
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Installment Tuition Payments Due: 
February 1 and March 1 
ALL Accounts Current by: March 15 
Recital Week: May 3 thru 8 

https://www.rivalsinc.com/store/c107/Fusion_Danceworks.html

